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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. – LMRWD Projects 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Area #3 
The Architectural history report has been received and The State Historic Preservation Office workbook 
has been completed and received by the LMRWD.  An application for a Public Water Works permit has 
been submitted to the MnDNR.  The DNR has several comments that will be addressed as part of the 90% 
plan development. The MnDNR and US Army Corps of Engineers Joint Application has been submitted.  
Inter-Fluve has prepared potential impacts shapefiles and will be shared with the noted agencies in the 
next couple of weeks.  Permit applications will need to be made with the LMRWD and the City of Eden 
Prairie. 

An appraisal has been completed which is being reviewed by WSB.  Once the appraisal has been certified, 
it will be sent to the LMRWD.  We hope to get this in the next couple of weeks. 

ii. Spring Creek 
The wetland delineation has been completed.  The report was shared with the US Army Corps of Engineers 
and additional information was requested.  The next step is to apply to the WCA authority, the City of 
Carver, who will ask for concurrence of a TEP (Technical Evaluation Panel) and then issue a notice of 
decision. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, November 15, 2023 


